
Minutes of School Council meeting YR – Y6 Wednesday 9th November 2016 

 

Matters for Discussion Notes Actions 
Absences None – all classes represented  
Minutes from last meeting Toilets – children enquiring as to 

when the toilets will be finished. 
Mrs Malone to liaise with Mrs 
Woolley.  Mrs Woolley has 
confirmed that the toilets are 
currently being completed. 

Worry Box Mrs Malone discussed the current 
position of the worry box and 
spoke about how appropriate 
worries included in the box would 
be discussed at school council.  
Within the box there were lots of 
statements linked to fears of 
spiders, witches etc.  A couple of 
worries linked to having no-one 
to play with at break and lunch.  
Mrs Malone stated that she was 
unaware of the exact location of 
the ‘Buddy bench’ and maybe this 
needed to be given more 
prominence in school.  The 
current location of the buddy 
bench is not suitable for KS1. 

All school council representatives 
are to talk to their classes about 
the position and purpose of the 
worry box. 
 
Mrs Malone is to deliver an 
assembly on 15th November 
about kindness and creative ideas 
to show kindness.  Elise and 
Sophie will take photos of the 
current buddy bench as they feel 
some children are unaware of its 
presence.   
 
Long term – discussed the 
possibility of having 2 buddy 
benches – one for KS1 and one for 
KS2. 
 
Where would be the most 
suitable location for each of these 
buddy benches? 

Lunch time games and activities All classes felt that there was a 
lack of activities/games provided 
for wet play times.  They would 
like the school to invest in 
purchasing more games that are 
suitable – not monopoly style 
games which take too long to set 
up and play. 

Mrs Malone discussed Mrs 
Woolley’s idea for a maths game 
library.  Perhaps these games 
could also be used to support wet 
play times. 

 


